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NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF QA BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 

     

Port Users are advised that commencing from 0800 Tuesday 
16

th
 January to 0800 Tuesday 23

rd
 January QA Bridge will be 

closed to all road traffic in order to carry out essential upgrades. 
 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Please inform all relevant staff of this work. 

 
 

If you require any further information  
Contact Nathan Evans 

02920 835015 
 
 


